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y ) g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
$ :: WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

s +* /~'% December 13, 1979
*****

Ms. Joan McMahan
RFD #1 Box 97 IN RESPONSE REFER
Schuyler, VA 22969 TO F01A-79-508

Dear Ms. Mc Mahan:

This is in response to your letter dated November 20, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act correspondence
between the NRC and the Appalac.hian Power Company or the American Electric
Power Company regarding possible nuclear plants in VA or WVA in the next
15 years.

In a previous FOIA response (79-271) dated August 8,1979, you received
a copy of all existing correspondence relating to the above. No additional
correspondence has been originated or received.

incerely,
,

if S
J n C. Carr, Acting Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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